Dear Members and Students;
 
We take great pleasure in inviting you to the 2013 Annual Conference.  This is the Association’s most exciting event of the year, as we welcome our newest CGAs into membership.  This year our committees have worked to ensure a varied program for professional development, networking opportunities, and (you guessed it) fun! This year we are also celebrating the designation itself, and the accomplishments of those who have achieved it.
The conference is being held at the World Trade and Convention Centre from September 16 to September 21st. For more details regarding the conference, please review the descriptions on the website. It includes all of the details on the professional development sessions and social events that are planned for these six days. I hope that you will attend many of these events, which will provide you with an opportunity to meet with your colleagues and friends.
If you have any questions about the conference, please do not hesitate to contact Beth Lenc at the CGA office by phone at (902) 425-4923, or by email at office@cga-ns.org.
Your presence at this conference is important to us. We look forward to seeing you there.
 Sincerely,
 Deborah Bower-Pinto, CGA                                                Stana Colovic, CGA (Hon)
Co-Chair, Professional Development                                   Chief Executive Officer

